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LDS MISSIONARIES
AND MEMBERS
HELP MAKE
BLANKETS FOR THE
HOMELESS

Warm Hands and Warm Hearts

Corona, CA - On December 28, 2020, thirteen bolts
of fleece fabric were dropped off at the Area
JustServe Specialist Donnette Wheat’s home donated
by Karen Alexander the Planning and Housing
Commissioner for the City of Corona. The City of
Corona, City Net (a non-profit that helps the
homeless in Corona), the HOPE team (Corona PD),
Missionaries and over 40 members from The Church
of Jesus Christ of Latter-day Saints partnered to
make and distribute blankets for the homeless
during these winter months. The Corona Stake
Missionaries gathered together at the stake center
to cut the fleece, then over 40 community and
church members picked up the fabric and tied them
into blankets. The fabric remnants were also made
into scarves. The Corona PD Hope Team and City Net
distributed the blankets and scarves to the homeless
soon after.

If you are looking for opportunities to serve your community please
visit #justserve and look for ways you can help our local non-profits.

MORE GOOD NEWS
IN THIS ISSUE

Santa Gifts for Homeless Children




LDS CHURCH HELPS AT HOMELESS CHILD
EVENT

Article by Kimberly Lay

Corona, CA December 20, 2020, The Corona Stake
Communications Council and Relief Society partnered
with the non-profit Angels Over Cliffs and Crossroads
Church to help with their homeless child event. Over
65 homeless children were adopted by church
members and given toys for Christmas. The Relief
Society helped coordinate the donated gifts to the
children. During the day of the event, the LDS
Communication Council helped set up, DJ the
Christmas music, pass out food to the homeless
families, and help coordinate visits with Santa and the
Grinch to each family. After the event, Angela Hair
the director of Angels Over Cliffs non-profit said "It
took an army and we are so incredibly thankful
beyond words. Truly you are all amazing! Thank you
Jesus for sending out your army. These kids had a
blast thanks to you equipping us all, and glory to
God."

If you would like to help serve in the community
please go to the app JustServe and look for local
opportunities for your family. #JustServe

If you have a story you would like to submit to the
Stake Newsletter please contact KimberlyLay
kimwlay@gmail.com

IT TOOK AN ARMY BUT
WE ARE SO INCREDIBLY
THANKFUL BEYOND
WORDS.




